

PRESS RELEASE

For immediate release

A NEW MAYOR FOR GODALMING 2022

At Godalming Town Council's Full Council meeting held on Thursday, 13 January Members of the Council agreed that Councillor Adam Duce be recommended to the Annual meeting of the Council for election as Deputy Mayor of Godalming for the 2022/23 civic year.

As the incumbent Deputy Mayor, Councillor Shirley Faraday's nomination for election as the Town Mayor for the 2022/23 civic year will be made to the Annual meeting.

The Annual meeting of the Council will be held on the 5 May 2022.

Ends...

For more information please visit https://godalming-tc.gov.uk/mayor/

For more information on this release or images, please contact: Suzie Gortler

Email: townclerk@godalming-tc.gov.uk

Tel: 01483 523075 Release Date: 17 January 2022



Follow us on:



